
	

	

State of the School Title I Meeting 
 

 
 
 

 
We invite you to join us for an 
informational meeting about our 
school and our goals for the year.  
 
The purpose of the State of the 
School meeting is to provide 
information to parents/guardians 
about the current state of the school 
and the plan for the school year.   
	

Come and learn 
about  South High 
School !  

This meeting will also provide families with information about 
the Title I program in our school, your right to be involved in 
your child’s education and our school’s plan to engage with 
families and the community. 
 
Translators available. 
 
Questions? 
For more information, please contact Steve Simondet at 
612.668.4377 or email stephen.simondet@mpls.k12.mn.us. 
 
Visit us online! 
Go to www.south.mpls.k12.mn.us for more information. 
	

October 15th 2023 
6:00 pm 
Conference 
Room 149 
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